
Report of the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

8. WILLIAM GUISE BRITTAN RESERVE - PLANTING ISSUES, LAND AROUND THE RESERVE 
 
 The Committee considered a report on improvements to the intersection of Kilmore Street, 

Avonside Drive, Fitzgerald Avenue and Oxford Terrace including river banks.  The report outlined 
work carried out to date, and proposed, for this planting season. 

 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received and the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board be invited to 

support financially the purchase and planting of King Alfred daffodil bulbs in the Fitzgerald 
Avenue median. 

 
 2. That the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board be invited to consider installing a bollard with a 

bronze plaque identifying the William Guise Brittan wharf.  Mrs Frances Ryman (historian) could 
assist with appropriate text. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


